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14th March, 201 1 WQ272-01 

Waste Licence "..."..."___...._I.___ Applicatl.oJ1 re: Milvertoii Waste Recovery Facility at Milverton, 
Skerries,County Dublin. 

Dear Mr Finch 

I ain to refer to your e-mail of 14/03/2011, received on 14/03/201 I ,  in relation to an 
application for a waste licence reference iiuiiiber W0272-01, by Roadstone Wood 
Limited, in respect of a facility at Milvertoii Waste Recovery Facility, Milverton, 
S kei-ri es, County D ubliii . 

I am to advise that your letter will be treated as a submission and will be taken into 
account when deteiiiiiiiiiig the application, iii accordance with the Waste Manageinelit 
Acts, 1996 to 201 0, and Article 15 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The application and associated correspondence, including acltnowledgeinents, 
notifications and general col-respoiideiice are available to view on the Agency Website 
at www.epa.ie. You inay also make further submissions on this application oii the 
Agency's website. 

You are advised to refer to the website for iiifoniiatioii oii the progress of the 
application. The Agency will write to you to iiifonii you of its proposed decision on the 
application in due course. 

Please direct any further coi-respondeiice in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environiiieiital Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

Joe Reilly / 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


